
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you 
Thank you to you all for your understanding during the wintery weather this 
week. It is never an easy decision to close a school or make changes to the 
school day but health and safety has to remain paramount at all times. We 
hope we don’t see the wintery weather return too soon. Please see letter sent 
out earlier this week. 

Own Clothes Day – Friday 29th November 
Reminder that we will be having an own 
clothes day next Friday in exchange we ask 
that you contribute a bottle to go towards 
the “Basket of Booze for the PTA raffle.  Also, 
do you have a business and would be willing 
to donate a voucher or gift for the raffle? If so, please bring it to the office.  
Thank you for any contributions. 

HAF Club 
The 4All Foundation will be running 2 days of HAF holiday club during the 
Christmas holiday which is open to all children at no cost. These will run on 31st 
December and 2nd January. Please see leaflet at end of newsletter. To book 
please email  info@4all.foundation. 

PTA Fund raising at ASDA 
Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up with 
Asda, who is making millions of pounds available to donate to primary schools 
across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative –  all you have to do 
is, opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop 
and scan in store or shop online at Asda.com before 30th November 2024 
Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our Primary school. Also, 
every time somebody opts in, Asda will give an additional £1 to the school 
Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 to every school 
to get them started.  Asda does the rest, all money raised will be donated to 
schools to spend on the things they need the most, such as (Blank – for schools 
to input what they want) 

Usbourne Book Fair – 19th & 22nd November at 3:20 – 4:30 
Due to the weather the book fair did not take place this week. It will be on on 
Monday 25th after-school instead. The online link is available until midnight 
tonight:    
https://usborne.com/gb/uevent?event=43c1abff320c3445aa56b984ef57ddc9  

Tempest Photos 
Have you ordered your school Individual photos yet? A polite reminder that the 
closing date for free delivery back to school is Wednesday 27th November  
2024.  Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit 
www.tempest-orders.co.uk  
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact 
Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Christmas Play 
We are in the lead up to our Christmas performance to take place on Monday 
16th & Tuesday 17th December at 2pm. This year, there are various parts. Please keep an eye on Dojo/ text/ newsletter for 
further updates. 
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This terms Collective Worship theme is:   COMPASSION Small School, Big Heart 

Highest 
Attendance: 

Class 1: 97.33% 
 

Class 2: 98.98% 
 

Class 3: 97.46% 
 

Class 4: 100% 
 

Whole School: 98.49% 
 

Visitors to School this week 
Jordan Graham – Marches Sports  
Patrick Gough – Piano lessons 
Leila Hodgson – Art Club 
Mandy Jones – Marches Trust 
Kate Burton – Maths advisor 

Eco Class of the Week – Class 4 

Diary Dates 
Next week 

Mon  PE – Class 3 & 4 
3:20 – Usborne Book Fair 
3:30 – 4:30 After-school clubs 

Tue PE – Class 3 & 4 
3:30 – 4:30 After-school clubs 

Wed 3:30 – 4:30 Clubs 

Thur PE – Class 2 & 3 
Ukulele lessons – Class 2 & 3 
3:30 – 4:30 After-school clubs 

Fri Own Clothes Day 
9am – 10:25 Little Badgers          -
- toddler & parent / carer group 
PE – Class 2 & 3 
3:30 – 4:30 After-school clubs 

 

Future Dates 
29th Nov Own Clothes Day 
12th Dec Panto @ Theatre Severn 
13th Dec PTA Christmas Fair 3 – 

4:30 
16th, 17th Dec Christmas Concert 2pm 

St Mary’s Church   
19th Dec Christmas Lunch / Party 
20th Dec Last Day of Term / 

Christmas jumper day 
7th Jan Return to school 
 

Big Question of the week 
My granny has had her broom for 40 
years. In that time it has had 19 new 
heads and 12 new handles. Is it still 

the same broom? 

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 – Pheobe & Thora 
Class 2 – Edith 
Class 3 – Edith 
Class 4 – Dexter 
 
 

https://www.selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk/_files/ugd/a2ef7e_d5cdd5a8b9df4a1bb99b1f0e31e3d643.pdf
https://www.selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk/_files/ugd/a2ef7e_d5cdd5a8b9df4a1bb99b1f0e31e3d643.pdf
mailto:info@4all.foundation
https://usborne.com/gb/uevent?event=43c1abff320c3445aa56b984ef57ddc9


CLASS NEWS 
 

Class 3 

Well we have had a different sort of week with the first taste of winter appearing! The children have been working 
hard in class focusing on money and how to find change, add up and subtract using different strategies. We have 
been auditioning for the Christmas Carol Concert and the children have lines and song words to now learn as we 
head closer to the festive period. Please keep an eye out on Dojo about the costumes children will need for the 
performances, many thanks. Hoping everyone has a restful and enjoyable weekend and we will see you all back on 
Monday morning.  

Class 2 

Well, it's been an interesting week! It has been our test week, but it has also been our snow week! 
We have managed to continue our work on Jemima Puddle-Duck, which we are really enjoying. We have completed 
all of our termly tests, which comprises 3 Maths papers, 1 Reading Comprehension paper, 1 Grammar & 
Punctuation and a Spelling test for the Year 3 children. The Year 2's have had 2 Maths papers and 2 Reading 
Comprehension papers to complete. The children have worked really hard and done very well. We have had lots of 
snow and ice to contend with, but everyone has managed to keep our school activities going well and we have had 
some fun as well. Hopefully we will have a more normal week next week, and a little warmer, fingers crossed! 

Class 1 

What an unusual week! The snow provided lots of opportunities, in our outdoor learning sessions, for lots of 
imagination, co-operation, improving gross and fine motor skills, along with learning about the weather and 
seasons in Science. The children loved playing in the snow, and we warmed ourselves up with a warm drink when 
we got inside. (Photos of our morning are on Class Dojo. ) The children then wrote about their morning, and 
produced some excellent accounts and illustrations. This week, Reception have been investigating amounts of 
more than and fewer than. Year 1 have been matching digits to words in Numeracy, and looking at ways to 
represent numbers with resources e.g Numicon, ten frames, etc. Year 1 homework has been sent home for a test 
on Monday. In P.E, the children have been experimenting with different ways of travelling across the hall, using 
different parts of the body. In R.E, we have begun learning about 'The Nativity'. For the school carol concert, we 
have been given roles of angels and sheep. Please look out on Dojo, to see which costume your child will require. 
Many thanks. 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

Class 4 
A very busy week in Class 4. I hope you all enjoyed the snow day and made quality memories. This week, the class 
have been completing their NFER tests. Well done everybody for your great effort! In addition to this, we have also 
worked hard practising for the Christmas performance. Thank you to all those who practised their parts at home. It 
is much appreciated. We have also looked at goal setting in PSHE and looked at skills such as resilience and have also 
enjoyed finding out more about mico:bits in Computing. This weekend, homework is to look over the song lyrics in 
addition to more script practise. I will send out spellings through Dojo. Have a lovely weekend!  



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 


